

13th March 2018

Dear Parent/Carer



Spring Fair Tuesday 27th March 2018

Our Spring Fair this year, will be led by the children throughout the school day. This will consist of each class having an allocated time slot to enjoy the fun.

The stalls will include a chocolate tombola, racing pigs and activity games, prices will range from 20p to 50p. Your child can bring money into school in a named envelope on the day of the Fair.

On Friday 16th March, all children can come in non-uniform. The "payment" for this event is an item of chocolate. Due to food allergies please ensure that your chocolate does not contain nuts.

If you also have any leftover Christmas chocolates (within date) and would like to donate them, can you please bring them into school.

All funds raised will be donated to the purchasing of new Maths equipment.

Thanking you for your continued support.

Claire Wilson
Chair of Friends of Russell Hall PTA